
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 8, 2017 12:07:03 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 5, 2017 10:05 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Tanya Gray

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I have lived at the above address for almost 17 years. My hydro has more then doubled since I have
been here and that is with using more energy star rated appliances etc.. which means that I should
have seen a decrease in my hydro bill but yet it continues to increase.  It is making very difficult for an
average family to manage and to continue to increase the rate over the next 4 years will only make it
next to impossible for a family to survive.

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



